
President's Meeting

October 9, 2016 @ 2:30 pm

Host – Niceville

Leagues present – Defuniak Springs, Destin, Niceville, and Shalimar

Guest Leagues present- South Walton and Freeport

Staff members present – Ron, Ellen, Windell, Tony, and Bill

Meeting Called to Order by Ron. 

Old Business:

• Ron reminded leagues that they needed to return the tournament books. 

New Business:

1. ASAP Plans:

a) ASAP Plans for Existing Leagues are due by Mid-March. 

b) If ASAP Plans are not turned in, they will not get tournaments until 

then. 

c) All League Player Registration or Player Roster Data must be 

submitted separately through the LLB Data Center on or before April 1, 

2017.

2. Ron Discussed Boundary issues/concerns with Leagues. 

3. Constitutions:

a) Presidents need to sign back page and change dates on the front and 

send to Ron. 

i) Any changes needs to be noted as well. 

4. By-Laws:

a) By-laws are good for 1 year and leagues cannot play without them. 

(Ron can approve unless a waiver of a rule is requested)



b) These are due before the first game is played. 

5. Interleague/Combined Forms/new Age Breakdown Form:

a) This will be taken care of at the Jan 8, 2017 Presidents Meeting. 

6. Challenger League:

a) Brad Burnette discussed and told leagues about the challenger league 

in the district. 

b) Ellen is going to contact Walton ARC about participation.

c) South Walton President is going to get with his board as well to see 

about growing and expanding the league. 

7. Pitch Machine/Inter-leaguing Rules Committee:

a) Chairs of Committee:

i) Bill Vikara

ii) Tony Weaver

Meeting adjourned.

Next meeting – January 8, 2017 @ 2:30 pm – Host – Defuniak Springs


